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March 11, 2008 
 
 
Pliny Olivier 
AVP Valve, Inc. 
140 West Brannen Road 
Lakeland, FL 33813 
 
 
Subject: ASME Section I 2007 Edition, PG-60.1 
 
Reference: Your letter dated October 25, 2007 
 
Item:  07-1821 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Our understanding of the questioning in your inquiry and our reply are as follows: 
 
Question:    Does a hand held light source held behind a ported gage glass assembly satisfy the 

requirements of PG-60.1 that the gage be equipped to provide obvious visual 
discrimination between water and vapor in the individual sections? 
 

Reply: No. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Note that the additional questions in your inquiry have requested responses to questions which are of a 
consulting nature.  Please be advised that the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel Committee provides 
responses to requests for clarification and interpretation of the Code, and considers suggestions for 
revisions.  The Committee does not address consulting questions.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Umberto D’Urso 
Secretary, B&PV SC-I 
Phone: (212) 591-8535 
Fax: (212) 591-8501 
E-Mail:  dursou@asme.org 

ASME procedures provide for reconsideration of this interpretation when or if additional information is available which the inquirer believes 
might affect his interpretation. Further, persons aggrieved by this interpretation may appeal to the cognizant ASME committee or 
subcommittee. As stated in the foreword of the code documents, ASME does not “approve,” “certify, “”rate,” or “endorse” any item, 
construction, proprietary device or activity. 

 
 


